
HB 52 -- RECREATIONAL TRAILER LICENSES

SPONSOR: Bangert

This bill changes the due date for a payable annual registration
fee for recreational trailers from December 2019 to May 2020 and
defers any fee due in December, 2019 to May, 2020. Recreational
trailers are defined in the bill.

This bill is similar to HB 2368 (2018).


